Bryant, Shellie

From: Bryan and Joanne Eros

Sent:October 28, 2021 10:48 PMTo:Web E-mail - City ClerksSubject:All get tested or none

[Warning: This email originated outside our email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]

In order to get this pandemic under control why not make it mandatory for "all" to get rapid tested and fever tested for vaccinated AND unvaccinated, without having to produce Vaccine status!

We know by now that both parties catch and transmit the variants so rapidly that the vaccine is quickly loosing its effectiveness. Both parties are landing in the hospital with Covid, delta or vaccine related issues.

We are all susceptible to catching this sickness; whether it be Delta, delta two, or Covid.

Keep practicing safe protocol with our health habits and when going out. Herd immunity will then get closer to being achieved.

Since there is a call for more restrictions for safety; "all" should get mandatory rapid testings for work, before

entering restaurants, venues, gyms, movies, meetings, trains, airplanes, pools; you name it. Perhaps even a temperature check.

All get tested, or none. I see no point in a "vaccine passport" anymore, nor a piece of paper giving one a false sense of safety.

Do unvaccinated need to loose their jobs, families, livelihoods, even their sanity. Do small businesses need more added pressure? Do only the unvaxxed have to be tested? Should the vaxxed also be tested?

ALL need tested, if we stay with the narrative; for jobs, venues, travel, stores, schools, and restaurants.

These businesses who only let in vaccinated people could very well be letting in people who have Covid or the variants and thus spread it. This all has to make sense.

, .

It's easy to say "Now just go get vaccinated, it will solve all your stress!" "Now I feel safe, cause your vaccinated," "Now you can go and do all you want to do."

Is that true?

Are we all safe if people get vaccinated if both parties are getting sick and spreading sickness.

If you still feel unsafe being vaccinated and following all safety protocol; perhaps just stay home.

In addition, getting rid of this vaccine passport could rid the animosity that goes with it.

It should go back to when the flu vaccine was a choice to get or not to get.

Time has been a saving factor in revealing more and more findings that we should all be eager to learn.

As the mantra goes;

(NOW) "we are ALL in this together" because we are "ALL" susceptible.

Let's rid ourselves of this discriminatory, unrealistic mentality of passports before it totally destroys us in all our relationships.

Blaming and shaming is a recipe for disaster.

Sent from my iPhone